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Comments on the Biden Administration’s objection to the sale of U.S. Steel to Nippon
Steel Corporation:

“We are concerned by any attempts to politicize the Committee on Foreign Investment in the
United States (CFIUS) review process, which should be conducted objectively. The U.S. and
Japan are indispensable allies and each other’s top foreign investors. The deep ties between
our two economies support millions of jobs, enriches communities, and strengthens our
collective national security. We ask for restraint from using charged political rhetoric that could
signal to the world that the United States no longer welcomes foreign investment. And we urge

the U.S. government to proceed with the CFIUS review of Nippon Steel’s bid with rigor and
impartiality.”
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